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LED Headlights and Nighttime Deaths

Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Mon, Feb 14, 2022 at 7:25 AM
Draft To: "Praytor, Mackenzie (NHTSA)" <mackenzie.praytor@dot.gov>

On Thu, Jun 24, 2021 at 10:57 AM Praytor, Mackenzie (NHTSA) <mackenzie.praytor@dot.gov> wrote:
Hello Mr. Baker,

Thank you for your kind invitation to meet with Dr. Cliff. Unfortunately, Dr. Cliff has extremely limited availability due to
his involvement in priority issues with the Office of the Secretary and the White House, and he will not be able to accept

a meeting at this time. We appreciate your outreach and will continue to work toward our shared goal of safety on
American highways.

Warm regards,

Mackenzie

Brns Mackenzie K. Praytor

NHTSA Executive Assistant

Office of the Acting Administrator

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

United States Department of Transportation
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